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PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on Monday, March 20, 2023, the Union County 

Board of Commissioners plans to declare surplus and donate seven (7) Radio Dispatch Consoles 

(the “Radio Consoles”) currently located at the Union County Government Center to the 

Cabarrus County Sheriff’s Department, the Kannapolis Police Department, the Monroe Police 

Department, Stanly County Communications, the Mecklenburg County Sheriff’s Office and the 

Mooresville Police Department.  The transfer of this property will assist these governmental 

units in police activities or other public purposes. 

 

The County Manager will be authorized to donate the subject property without monetary 

consideration in accordance with G.S. § 160A-280. 

 

Lynn G. West, 

County Clerk 

Union County Board of Commissioners 

Posted on:  March 1, 2023 
 


